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After-school Clubs 
 

After-school clubs start next week from 3.00-4.00pm. Please see below the timetable for each 
club and marked in ‘red’ where your child will need to be collected from at 4pm. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cricket Workshop 
 
The children had a great day on Thursday 
taking part in a cricket workshop in school. 
 
Glazebury Cricket Club a hosting free 
taster sessions for boys and girls as 
follows: 
 
Friday 21st May - Reception, Yr 1 + 2  
Saturday 22nd May – KS2. Please see 
email or our website for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

           Lovely news 
 

 
We are delighted to announce the wonderful 
news that Miss Knowles is expecting a baby 
in October!! 

 

Junior Project 
 
Our Junior classes had a special ‘virtual 
visitor’ today – Dame Mary Chapman who 
grew up in Withington Avenue. 
 
Dame Mary’s lifelong commitment has been to 
help break cycles of deprivation and to 
support projects for the young which provide 
opportunity and hope particularly to those who 
have little of either. 
 
Dame Mary holds five honorary doctorates 
and several Fellowships and is a Founding 
Ambassador of Teach First, she has worked 
as a secondary headteacher and as Chief 
Executive of, HSBC Global Education Trust as 
well as many other projects. 
 
It was an absolute honour to welcome Dame 
Mary – the children were fascinated learning 
about her life and inspired by the many ways 
that she has worked to change the world for 
the better. 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     School Lottery 
 

Join our School Lottery and have the 
chance of winning up to £25,000 - plus this 
month, you could also win a £500 Bike 
Voucher! 
 
Please support our School and join at 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.   
 
Just £1 a week will make such a difference 
to our fundraising for school – Thank you! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Key Stage 2 Playground 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce 
that Sedulo, a North-West headquartered 
business advisory/accountancy practice 
(owned by one of our parents, Leyton 
Jeffs), has made an incredibly generous 
donation to allow us to buy a brand new 
play zone for KS2 

 

 

The school council chose the final design. 
We are all really excited to see the finished 
product. 

A huge thank you to 

 

Commended Awards 
 

The following children have been commended – well done! 
 

Rec Arlo, Jack, Hattie, Elia, Oliver 

Yr1 Chloe, Ben, Sadie, Kinza, Kian 

Yr2 Ethan, Everley, Hollie, Willem, Annie, Imelda, Willem, 
Frankie, Dylan B 

Yr3 William, Finlay, Riley, Jack, Willis, Harry W, Ethan, Riley 

Yr4 Thomas, Kacie, Finley, Harrison, Rory 

Yr5 Aaron, Bradley, Charlie Mo, Billy, Kayden, Freya, Megan 

Yr6 All who completed the Geography project 

 

Reminder - Bikeability 
 

Year 5 will take part in Bikeability next 
week. They will train in small groups of 6 to 
stay Covid compliant. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to log your child’s activity as 
part of the new Nationwide Challenge to 
encourage more children and their families 
to walk to school.  
  
.  

 

 
 

Year 1 met Florence Nightingale 
 
Our Year 1 children had a great day on 
Thursday learning all about Florence 
Nightingale. They even had a surprise visit 
from Florence (aka Mrs Rodgers…..!) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

